
Thursday, July 15, 2021

 
We are pleased to announce that this year 

our consumer council chapter meeting will be virtual!
Please email us at Info@AmericanConsumerCouncil.org 

if you’d like the call-in number to participate.

 Thank you!

Your Consumer Council’s 
 2021 Annual Meeting Is Going Virtual!

12:00 noon PDT
  3:00 pm EDT


